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October 7, 2008 
 
Greetings all, 
 
Thank you to all who were praying for our conference in Winnipeg.  It went very well, and 
several of the participants have e-mailed us that they are now using the Immanuel approach 
with great success.  Also, even though we did not include any exercises in this seminar, 
several of the participants were triggered by the live session video segments, and then 
applied the principles we had been teaching to receive powerful healing. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 
 
 
Want to support the Lehman’s Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/ 
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